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THE SHEFFIELD GREEN

it’s Greens or Labour here
MAKE YOUR VOTE COUNT ON 5TH MAY

*Graph shows 2021 Local Election result.

Marieanne will focus on local community issues Marieanne will focus on local community issues 
and stand up for our area.and stand up for our area.
Marieanne said “I live in the ward and I’m delighted to be your Green 
candidate. Councillors Paul Turpin, Alexi Dimond and I have been working 
hard to help local residents, community groups and independent businesses 
in the area. I’m a committed community activist and legal adviser, and 
I hope, with your support, I will be elected as your third hard-working 
Green councillor in Gleadless Valley. 

Marieanne Elliot

GLEADLESS VALLEY WARD

Get things done 
for our area

Work hard all 
year

Listen to you
Cllr Alexi Dimond, Cllr Paul Turpin and Marieanne Elliot
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marieanne elliot:marieanne elliot:
your green candidate in your green candidate in 
council electioncouncil election

green 
councillors

Green councillors Paul and Alexi have 
shown they work hard for our area. 

On 5th May, you can elect me to join the 
Gleadless Valley Green team.”

                                       Marieanne Elliot



07912 538031

@e_marieanne

marieanne.elliot@
sheffieldgreenparty.org.uk

Get in
touch

SHEFFIELDGREENPARTY.ORG.UK
WE ARE STANDING UP
FOR SHEFFIELD
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MAKE YOUR VOTE COUNT ON 5TH MAY Marieanne Elliot

new bins in herdings & meersbrook parksnew bins in herdings & meersbrook parks

greens support small businessesgreens support small businesses

LOOKING AFTER OUR AREALOOKING AFTER OUR AREA  ukraine solidarity ukraine solidarity

Russia’s invasion of Ukraine has left 
many people asking how they can 
help.  See suggestions at:

www.sheffield.cityofsanctuary.org 

Cllr Alexi Dimond said, “Sheffield 
is a city of sanctuary. We are proud 
our city is open to those who need a 
safe place in their time of need.”

Your Green councillors used 
funding to upgrade the bins in 
Herdings and Meersbrook Parks 
after speaking with the community 
about possible improvements. 

“Many people requested new bins 
but the parks department budget 
wouldn’t stretch to replacing them,” 
said Alexi, “so we stepped in. These 
bins were really needed and will be 
well used for years to come.”

Cllrs Alexi and Paul, and 
Marieanne have been clearing 
rubbish from streets and green 
spaces. 

They have been litter-picking on 
Valley Road and have cleared 
rubbish left in local woodlands.

Local film-makers have produced 
a film about the street tree felling.  
Thousands of healthy trees were 
destroyed, prompting action from 
the local community, who were 
successful in their battle against 
the Labour-run council. Further 
screenings of ‘The Felling’ will be  
on at the Showroom from 1 April. 

£4million in grants to leisure and hospitality 
businesses has been handed out by the Business 
Sheffield team. Cllr Paul Turpin, Executive Member
for Inclusive Economy, Jobs and Skills said, “The team 
has done an amazing job getting this money into the 
hands of small, local businesses. I only wish it was 
more, but I hope it will soften the blow.”

If you want to find out about job opportunities with 
local employers, there’s a Job’s fair on Tuesday 12 
April, Terry Wright Community Hall, Gleadless Valley.

07825 193462

@PaulTurnips

paul.turnip@councillor.
sheffield.gov.uk

07516 314960

@AlexiDimond

alexi.dimond@councillor.
sheffield.gov.uk

Marieanne 
Elliot
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